From: Zero Carbon Planning <ZeroCarbonPlanning@london.gov.uk>

Sent: 29 June 2022 09:30

To: Jack Playford

Cc: Hannah Willcock

Subject: RE: Camden - Network Building (2020/5624/P) - Verified Be Seen Spreadsheet
Hi Jack

Yes we’ve received your submission.

Thanks

Anne-Marie

Anne-Marie Robinson

Principal Policy Officer, Climate Change Team
GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY
london.gov.uk




